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1st June 2020 
 
 

St Peter's Catholic College – Tuggerah 
 

School Bus 2161 – AM SERVICE 
 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Due to roadworks on Bungary Rd, Norah Head, Morning School Bus 2161 will operate via the 
following diversion from Tuesday 9th June 2020. 
 
 
Departs Bungary Rd & Park St via Bungary Rd (7:24am) (R)Soldiers Point Dr (L)Mitchell St 
(R)Bungary Rd (R)Victoria St (R)Soldiers Point Dr (L)Bungary Rd to Denison St, then continues 
as normal to Brisbane St & Ocean St (7:30am). 
 
Please Note: Bus stop on Bungary Rd between Soldiers Point Dr & Mitchell St will not be serviced 
while the roadworks are in place. 
 
 
Busways will provide further notification once we have been advised of a completion date and the 
service can return to normal operations. 

 
For further information please contact Busways Customer Service on 1300 69 2929. 
Alternatively visit our website at www.busways.com.au 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
BUSWAYS WYONG PTY LTD 
(2821i) SB 2161 143W 
 

http://www.busways.com.au/

